From:

Sent: 18 January 2019 21:04
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Objection to PS29 Dursley
Categories: Consulation response
Hello,

I’d like to strongly object to development PS29 off Uley Road. As a long-time Dursley resident I can see
that resources for the people of Dursley have either remained the same or been cut over the years, despite
the significant rise in population. There is no way our public services, our roads, or our wildlife would be
able to thrive with this additional development. Additional development would also run the risk of Dursley
becoming an undesirable place to live. We should be proud of and nurture our beautiful green fields, not
trash them with more roads and housing.

Yours sincerely




